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06/01/23 Park Board Meeting called to order by Mike Burris at 5:30 pm. 
 
Roll Call taken – Mike Burris-present, Kevin Dizney-present, Scott Ford-present, Jonhenry Jackson-present, 
Jessie Keister-Moles-absent, James Langley-present (arrived late), Lance Loughridge-present, Matt Miller-
absent. A quorum was present. Also present was Derek Pierce, Gretchen Thurau, Richard Corum, David 
Hummel, Amanda Rowland, and Ryan Wescoat.  
 
Pledge conducted. 
 
Approval of agenda was motioned by Jonhenry Jackson, seconded by Kevin Dizney. UA 
 
Approval of 05.04.23 minutes motioned by Jonhenry Jackson, seconded by Kevin Dizney. UA 
 
Personal Appearances: 
 
Gretchen Thurau requested approval to start a volleyball league that will go from July – August. She also 
asked if the volleyball score keeper station could be repaired/replaced. She also asked if lighting would be 
possible. Approval of the volleyball league was motioned by Lance Loughridge, seconded by Kevin Dizney. 
UA 
 
Derek Pierce requested approval to have a Sunday Night Softball League in the Park that would run 6-7 
weeks. Motion was made by James Langley to approve. Motion was seconded by Jonhenry Jackson. UA 
 
Richard Corum stated that the restrooms across from the walking trail need to be fixed. The walls need 
repaired after a repair to broken water lines. Richard also stated he needed additional paint to finish the 
trash can project. City staff will address these issues.  
 
Discussion was had about allowing BCHS to place activity stencils on the walking trail. Motion was made to 
approve the activity by James Langley, seconded by Jonhenry Jackson. UA 
 
Park Vision Planning: 
 
City Administrator, Ryan Wescoat walked the Park Board through a Vision Planning session. Ideas for Park 
improvements were offered by all members. The suggestions were added to the white board and divided 
into the categories of “Wants” and “Needs.” Photos of the recorded ideas are attached.  
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 pm by James Langley, seconded by Lance Loughridge. UA 
 



Respectfully submitted, 
Ryan Wescoat, City Administrator 
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